
September 15, 2013

Dear Mr. Wilson: 

I understand that “votes”, pro or con, with reference to the proposed establishment at Fox Hill should be directed to 
you. Please record me as being opposed to the establishment of  a commercial enterprise at that address. Would 
you please forward this correspondence to Mr. Lowrie Sargent, vice-chair of  the Planning Board? 

Thank you for your help. 

Sincerely, 
Charles Packard 
147 Chestnut Street 
Camden 236-3450


